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Sunshine, holidays and my family 
 

          
     

       
              
We have been focusing on a range of topics this week; the children have been reminiscing about 
their family holidays, trips, and days out. We have been discussing what forms of transport we 
may have been travelling around on, and how we get to destinations. The children also made a 
passport, where they told us special details about themselves.  
   
We have been practising how to apply sun cream, and put on sun hats. The children have been 
discussing sunshine safety too. During our conversations, our favourite option was eating ice-
creams!   
   
The children have also been learning about being kind, mindful and grateful. We listened to 
stories, sang songs, played games, and discussed what makes us excited about coming to school. 
We also gave our friends a hug and shook their hands.    
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